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9 October 2023

Buckinghamshire Council
Via email to: publicaccesscommen.wyc@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

Re: Support for Marlow Film Studios (ref: 22/06443/FULEA)

Buckinghamshire Business First (BBF) is recognised by both the Department for Business and Trade
(formerly BEIS) and the Department for Levelling up, Housing & Communities (DLUCH) as the Growth
Hub for Buckinghamshire and we provide businesses in Buckinghamshire with knowledge, support
and opportunities for growth. We have also been appointed by the Department for Education as the
Employer Representative Body (ERB) for Buckinghamshire and we are leading on the development of
the Local Skills Improvement Plan.

BBF is led by a Board of local business leaders whose organisations operate across a diverse range of
sectors, employee numbers and turnover levels. One of the primary objectives of BBF is to promote
business growth and to support a thriving economy.

BBF amplifies the voice of the business community within Buckinghamshire and currently has over
15,000 businesses (of the 32,000 in the county – over 47%) engaged with its activities.  65.2% of
private sector employment in Buckinghamshire is within businesses who are engaged with BBF.

The BBF Board has engaged with Marlow Film Studios to receive presentations on the benefits of the
proposals to the local business community, the wider Buckinghamshire economy, and the film and
television sector and wider UK economy.

We have heard how the proposals will transform a low quality, neglected land infill site into a cultural
and economic hub, supporting Buckinghamshire’s continued recognition as a global epicentre for film
and television production.

We also heard that the studios are forecast to generate up to 4,180 jobs and £338m of economic
activity per year, which will provide economic opportunities for local businesses and residents, which
the BBF Board fully supports. It is estimated that around two-thirds of production budgets will be
spent in the local economy and associated supply chains which will further boost positive economic
growth across all of Buckinghamshire and surrounding areas.

BBF is particularly interested in the education and skills commitments, including provision for
traineeships for at least 300 new entrants over the first five years, and the proposed Culture and Skills
Academy which will provide significant opportunities for the younger generation to gain the skills,
knowledge, and experience necessary to support a future career in the creative industries.
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